From: ODP Supports Coordination Organizations <ODP-SCO-GROUP@LISTSERV.DPW.STATE.PA.US> on
behalf of PW, ODP_Outreach <RA-PWODP_OUTREACH@PA.GOV>

Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 2:50 PM
To: ODP-SCO-GROUP@LISTSERV.DPW.STATE.PA.US
Subject: [ODP-SCO-GROUP] ODP Rate Assumption Survey - Due Sept 20

Dear Providers of ODP Waiver or Base Funded Services:

ODP is currently in the process of refreshing data for Fee Schedule services. The data gathered by this survey will help
inform ODP rate assumptions.

By September 20, providers are asked to answer the following questions for ODP waiver or base funded services only;
which includes Consolidated, Community Living, P/FDS, Adult Autism waivers and Base. Do not include ICF/ID data in
your agency's response. Please provide only one survey response per organization (MPI). If the data is not available,
please skip that question and move to the next question.

ODP Rate Assumption Survey link: https://odp-rate-assumption-2021.questionpro.com/

Sincerely,

Rick Smith
Director of Fiscal Operations

NOTICE: This confidential message/attachment contains information intended for a specific individual(s) and purpose. Any
inappropriate use, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If received in error, notify the sender and immediately delete
the message.
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